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RE-OPENING - THE CANAL BOATS ARE BACKI!!
We are very happy to say that The Pirate Castle has now re-opened, offering an adapted range of socially
distanced services running over the summer, including our popular Summer Holiday Scheme.

We're delighted to be able raise the gangplank once again and continue flying the flag for opportunity and
adventure on the Regent’'s Canal! We look forward to welcoming you all very soon!

More good news is that from Monday 3rd of August we'll be able to offer canal boat cruises and training once
again! So, if you're looking for a great activity on the picturesque Regent's Canal, please get in touch!

Our Covid-secure arrangements and risk assessments mean that we can only offer trips in a revised format for the
moment, but we can still offer you a wonderful experience! Please contact us for full details or refer to the Canal
Boating section of our website.

See you soon!

YarRr!!
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